
2024 CRUISIN & ZOOMIN 
SEASON

BY LINDA ZIMLIKI

t’s  that time of year again, when our thoughts go to 
getting our MX-5s out of storage and on the road.  The 
2024 Calendar of Events will be revealed in just a few 

weeks.  This year will be the year of the Miata.  I am 
working on the Calendar and it has quite a variety, with 
something for everyone.  I hope to see you at our first 
meeting at Rohrich Mazda in a few weeks.  Details are in 
this newsletter.  The 2023 season ended with our Annual 
Christmas Party.  Members gathered to mingle and 
socialize, followed by dinner and entertainment, provided 
by Magician Luke Robinson. Prizes and the Gift Exchange 
rounded out the evening. 

Zoom Zoomm Zoommm!

2024 WPMC Dues
by Ed Southon

ost of your little Miatas are still in hibernation, safely 
tucked away in garages and sheds, snoozing beneath 
their tarps and sheets.  But deep within their engine 

blocks, they are dreaming of spring and new roads.  Be 
sure you are ready to make those dreams come true by 
renewing your WPMC membership for 2024 BY MARCH 
31.  Here's how:

Write a check for $30.00 to WPMC.  Yes, I know it's hard 
to believe membership is still only $30.00.  Where else 
could you possibly buy as much fun for the price?  Existing 
members do not need to complete an application or Terms 
and Conditions. Existing members only need to complete 
an amended application if any information on the form - 
e.g., address, license plate, ownership, phone number - has 
changed.  We need to be able to identify and contact 
members as required.  Send your signed check and any 
forms to:

WPMC
c/o Ed Southon

151 Ft. Pitt Boulevard #903   
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

In return, you will get a receipt and membership card 
and your name will be added to the updated membership 
list.  Your check and materials are DUE BY MARCH 31, 
2024.  Forms can be downloaded at: 	

http://westpennmiataclub.com/docs/Memberapp+Terms.
pdf

Here's to the pleasure of renewing old friendships and 
making new ones.

March Board Meeting
by Jim Blok

 hope everyone is doing well and surviving the Pittsburgh 
area winter. 
We have started planning for the next driving season. 

As always the first step is our annual Board Meeting. 

Date & Time: March 9, 2024 at 10:00 AM

Place: Rohrich Mazda
            2690 West Liberty Avenue
            Pittsburgh, PA 15216
Parking is a bit of an issue but try to find a place around 
the dealership. There is also space down the street (Liberty 
Ave) across the street near their Honda dealership.

Lunch: Primanti Brothers
             1539 Washington Road
             Mt. Lebanon, PA 15228

RSVP: jblok@westpennmiataclub.com

Sat
Mar 9

10:00 AM

Monthly Meeting at Rohrich Mazda
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Address goes here

leave room for mail bar code to go here
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